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Dear Mr. Taylor: 
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The transfer of grazing privileges in the North Butte Valley Allotment from Ted and Shirley 
Boucher to Stuart Taylor has been completed. Enclosed is a copy of your approved Grazing 
Permit. This permit is a statement of your recognized grazing preference on the public lands 
administered by the BLM; it includes the terms and conditions under which the authorized 
grazing use will be made. The term of the permit would be from December 5, 2005 to March 31, 
2008. If the lease is extended beyond March 31, 2008, a new permit would be issued for the term 
of the lease extension but, not to exceed the expiration date on the ten year permit issued in 2002, 
following completion of the Maverick/Medicine Final Multiple Use Decision. If the lease is not 
extended, the permit will revert back to Ted and Shirley Boucher. 

Also enclosed are copies of the approved Assignment of Range Improvements and Grazing 
Application--Preference Summary for you records. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact Bruce Thompson, the assigned 
Rangeland Management Specialist at (775) 753-0200. 

Enclosure(s): As stated above 

cc: Ted and Shirley Boucher 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
SHANE DEFOREST, 
Assistant Field Manager 
Renewable Resources 

Commission for the Preservation of Wild Horses 
Wild Horse Organized Assistance 
Nevada Cattlemen's Assn. 
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